

Matvii Bidnyi

Yours: 20.02.2024

No 10.1-13/1100-1

Acting Minister

Ministry of Youth and Sports of Ukraine

correspond@mms.gov.ua

Ours: 07.03.2024

No 9-8/223-2

Dear Mr. Bidnyi,

Thank you very much for your letter regarding Russia's attempts to create an alternative agenda in international sports life. We assure you that Estonia will continue to support Ukraine in every field, including sports. We will forward the information about the competitions mentioned in your letter to the Estonian Olympic Committee and sports associations. In the event that any Estonian organization should participate in such competitions, it will be taken seriously, and sanctions will be applied.

Yours sincerely,

Farvi Pürn

Undersecretary for Sports

Additional recipients: Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Estonia Embassy of Ukraine in Estonia

Anneli Vilu +372 6282235 Anneli Vilu@kul.ee